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City of Melbourne Budget Briefing.

A personal invitation from the Lord Mayor, Nick Reece.

The City of Melbourne has just released its draft budget for next financial
year. You can find more information about the draft here:

https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/budget-2025-26

Lord Mayor Nick Reece would like to personally invite you to the Town Hall
to give you a briefing on the City of Melbourne's 2025/26 draft budget. He
will explain the highlights, as well as challenges the city is facing. In case you
missed it, community consultation is now open. And you are encouraged to
share your feedback with him during the meeting, or you are also welcome to
share via the Participate Melbourne website.

The Town Hall Meeting is on Monday 26th May — 5-6 pm.You can attend in
person: enter via the Town Hall Admin Building, Swanston Street opposite
the Flower Stand OR attend via TEAMS LINK - here is the link:

Join the meeting now

Meeting ID: 465 922 043 479 4 Passcode: 97fFgki2

No need to RSVP, just attend or click on the Teams Link on
the day.


https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/budget-2025-26
https://membership.msyrg.com.au/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=m1%2bm7mLlELli9WmF23%2bmsxaU1CjDlAxdYib9B6wGh%2bZYtltoFU2ZVzTQo7GfYn%2f0J%2fhDHBcAwB68nmUib3MC6G9HjDzYpm5OdhLoaYBKRKQ%3d

Healthy Eating Classes

OzHarvest in partnership with City of Melbourne's Healthy Ageing
team will be running a 6 week cooking and nutrition program at the
South Yarra Senior Citizens Centre (Fawkner Park Community
Centre) starting Monday 26 May at 10am - 12:30pm and invite you
to join. More details:

Pasley Street Speed Limit Change

Pasley Street rollout 40K speed limit - This change is part of our
commitment to creating safer, more liveable streets for everyone;
whether they walk, ride, drive or catch public transport.

Under our Transport Strategy 2030 [1], we're working closely with
the Department of Transport and Planning to implement consistent
40km/h speed limits across all local roads in inner Melbourne and
neighbouring suburbs. A flier drop has occurred this week into
letterboxes and residents will also see corflutes around Pasley St.
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